
Climate Action Fife is a Fife-wide partnership project, bringing
together individuals, communities, local government and
businesses to tackle the climate emergency and make Fife a
greener and fairer place to live. The project is funded by The
National Lottery Community Fund’s Climate Action Fund.

What was your experience of making energy efficiency changes? 

“One recommendation from the energy audit was fitting LED lighting
tubes. A local electrical firm carried out this work in one day. The
lights are certainly brighter and more efficient. The energy audit also
recommended double glazing in the shop. We have been successfully
applied for a building improvement grant and this work will take
place soon. We included our energy audit in the application.

I'd encourage any business to get the energy audit and apply for any
of the grants available.”

Julie Young, Motorfits Co-Owner 

Motorfits is a shop in Leven that sells motor components. The
owners were keen to reduce their energy consumption,
specifically from lighting and glazing. We carried out an
energy audit in December 2022. This highlighted that
installing LED lighting would make an annual carbon saving of
127 kgC02e and double or secondary glazing installation
would save 276 KgC02e a year. 

Annual estimated carbon savings of
403kg CO2e and cost savings of £169.
That is almost the same as driving
from Land’s End to John O’ Groates
and back!
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To find out what you can do in your business to be more climate friendly contact Business
Outreach Coordinator Louise Oliver. Email louise@greenerkirkcaldy.org.uk.


